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Subject: H1N1 Clinic Needs Volunteers! 
Date: Wednesday, October 21, 2009 8:21 AM 
From: Mark Kavanaugh <mkavanaugh@kvcc.me.edu> 
To: <Everyone> 
Conversation: H1N1 Clinic Needs Volunteers! 
 


 
 

H1N1 Clinic in Need of Volunteers 



 

Karen Delile is working with KVEMS to coordinate an 
H1N1 clinic on Nov. 17-18 and is in need of 

volunteers to help with intake, moving people through 
the clinic and to the post-observation area.   

 
The Clinic needs 3-4 people to work each shift (perhaps 

2-3 hours/shift).   
 

The hours are 10-6 on Tuesday and 12-8 on 
Wednesday 

 
Please contact Karen Delile at 

kdelile@kvcc.me.edu if you are interested. 
 

This would work to meet the requirements of your 
Service-Learning classes 

Please be sure to document your service on the KVCC 
Center for Civic Engagement website! 

www.mhkceations.net/CCE 
 


